
From: Chambers - Gostencnik DP  

Sent: Friday, 5 May 2017 3:43 PM 
To: 'Stephen Smith'; 'Melissa D'Avoine' 

Cc: 'Margaret Hogan'; Sally Taylor; Lorraine Cassin; Michael Nguyen 
Subject: RE: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts Printing and Publishing Award 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I refer to the Graphic Arts Printing and Publishing Award and email below from the AMWU.  

The Deputy President seeks your view in relation to the request to vary the directions.  

Please provide your response by 5.00pm on Tuesday, 9 May 2017.  

Kind regards, 
 
Suzie Kairouz 
Associate to Deputy President Gostencnik 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (03) 8656 4528 
Fax: (03) 9555 0401 
chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au   
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  
 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
 
 
From: Margaret Hogan [mailto:Margaret.Hogan@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 27 April 2017 10:01 AM 

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 
Cc: 'Stephen Smith'; Sally Taylor; Michael Nguyen; Lorraine Cassin 

Subject: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts Printing and Publsihing Award 

 
Dear Deputy President, 
 
The parties refer to correspondence dated 30 March 2017. 
 
The parties wish to advise that we are still working through the matters, which are complex, and 
therefore respectfully request that we keep working through matters and report again to Chambers 
at the end of May 2017. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Margaret Hogan 
National Industrial Officer 
AMWU Printing Division. 
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